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Kiwi Community Assistance
C/- 5 Peterhouse Street
Tawa
Wellington 5028

Kia ora Friends, 

We are deeply grateful for your incredibly generous donation of Pet Food that you kindly
donated on 13/08/2025. Your kindness and thoughtfulness are truly extraordinary, and we
are humbled by your support.

Please know that your generosity will have a meaningful and lasting impact on the lives of
individuals and families who come to us seeking help, hope, and dignity. Every item you’ve
donated is a reminder to someone in need that they are seen, valued, and not alone.

Your support enables us to continue walking alongside people during some of their most
challenging moments—through our Social Supermarket, Community Café, financial mentoring,
advocacy, and holistic support services. Thanks to you, we can offer not just practical help, but
compassion, empowerment, and connection.

Thank you once again from the bottom of our hearts. Together, we are creating real change
and restoring hope across our Wellington community.

Noho ora mai,

Murray Edridge
Wellington City Missioner


